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Krisi Gindelsperger serves as the Vice-President/National Director Practice Providers for USACS. 
Graduating from Gannon University with her Bachelor of Science and Master of Physician 
Assistant Studies, Krisi has been practicing as an EMPA for 15 years.  She has worked for USACS 
for 9 years. Before becoming the VP-National Director of APPs, she has held a variety of 
leadership positions. 

Krisi has been deeply involved in PA leadership, leadership development, education and 
advocacy for well over a decade. Her passion centers around the career development and 
advancement of PAs in practice both clinically and in leadership roles. 

In addition to her leadership work experience she has served in a variety of volunteer 
organizations to improve and advance the PA profession. Serving on the Professional Education 
Commission and Conference Planning Workgroup for the American Academy of Physician 
Assistants for three years, and on the Board of Directors of the Maryland Academy of Physician 
Assistants for 13 years as CME Director, she helps further the education of PAs. Krisi also served 
as Director at Large for the Society of Emergency Medicine Physician Assistants for one year 
before serving on the Executive Board for three years, of which time she served as President in 
2016-2017. Most recently, she has begun collaborating with CHLM of AAPA, offering lectures 
for the Leadership and Management Certificate program and helping to plan the Executive 
Leadership Conference. She continues to work closely with ACEP, AAPA, and NCCPA on issues 
surrounding practice laws, scope of practice, advocacy, education, and other opportunities for 
collaboration. 

As a PA now practicing in Ohio, she is passionate about helping further the profession here. She 
is interested in applying her extensive experience and service in assisting OAPA, by serving as 
Vice-President. 

 


